From: David Green [N

Sent: 06 July 2017 08:53
To: Planning
Subject: Opposition to planning application 2016/01441/FUL

Both my wife and | are totally opposed to wakeboarding at Cosmeston Country Park

Cosmeston is a nature reserve not a water sports center. The wildlife and habitat will most definitely suffer
from the introduction of wakeboarding

Why not develop the old Barry Docks? Or use Cardiff Bay. Both of which would lend themselves to a
wakeboarding activity

Total opposed!

David & Sheila Green

24, Highfield Close

Dinas Powys



